From: Tim Minshull

To: HWREC Exhibits
Subject: wild fire recovery
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 4:21:29 PM

Dear Committee members

Calling the Fenix Ashland fires a wildfire. Is not an an accurate
description. It happened in these city's. The only way you can help these people
rebuild, is to eliminate any personal fees, regulations, development costs and building
codes. Bring into these city's an adequate supply of water so more than 4 fire
hydrants can run at the same. Build a modern road system. Do not try to design these
roads to restrict traffic like was done recently. Bad road restrictions will just get more
people killed during a fire. Get the sheriff to speed up the investigation. They have
arrested 2 arsonists setting these fires.
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